
 

 

       City of Ruthven, Iowa                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
            “Come for a Visit, Stay for a Lifetime!” 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

       1305 Gowrie St. 
    Ruthven, IA 51358 
Phone: (712) 837-5355 
     Fax: (712) 837-3314 

Mayor 

David J. Kirk 

 

Mayor Pro Tem-

Council Member 

Jay Schoning 

 

Council Members 

Mitch Anderson 

Dustin Johnson 

Marcelle Simington 

Terrence Williams 

 

City Clerk 

Margaret Tatman 

 

Deputy City Clerk 

Anesa McGregor 

 

Public Works    

Director 

David Conlon 

 

Street Superintendent 

Michael Loder 

 

City Attorney 

David Stein Jr. 

 

AGENDA 
RUTHVEN CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

OCTOBER 14, 2020 - 6:30 PM 
 

1. CONSENT AGENDA:  All items listed under the consent agenda will be enacted by one motion.  There will be no 

separate discussion of these items unless a request is made prior to the time Council votes on the motion. 
 Minutes;  September 9, 2020 & September 30, 2020 Council  Meetings 

 Summary list of claims 

 Clerk’s reports, financials 
 

2. 6:35 p.m. – PUBLIC HEARING  ON PROPOSED SUBDIVISION PLAT OF OVERLAND ADDITION 

 Resolution 38-2020 – A Resolution Approving Proposed Subdivision of Plat of 

Overland Addition.   

 

3. RESOLUTION 39-2020- A Resolution Temporarily Closing City Streets to Accommodate a 
Special Community Activity, Specifically Halloween Trunk –n-Treating  
 

4. WATER, SEWER, STREETS 
 

5. OTHER 

 CEMETERY MAINTENANCE AGREEMENT  

 FIRE DEPARTMENT RE: CITY PROPERTY 
 

6. MOTION TO ADJOURN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  Awarding of bids for the Sewer Project Phase II are still on hold for a future agenda 
as the USDA is still working on finding additional funding.  It may be November before they 
will know if there are more funds for us since USDA funding is awarded to the states in 
November each year.   
 

 

 


